
 
Park Springs Neighborhood Association 

Minutes of Membership Meeting – Tuesday, August 2, 2016 

 
I.  Call to order – President Mayra called the meeting to order 

II.  Minutes of previous meeting – minutes of May 3,2016 meeting emailed to members on 8/1/2016 

III.  Treasurer’s report was made by Rod 

IV. Membership Report  was made by Vicki                                                                                                                                                          

V.  Guest speakers 

A. Guest speaker for the meeting was Danny Burnett who is the Development Director for Dwyer Realty 

which is responsible for the development of several subdivisions in the Manor area.  Burnett 

presented information about the Lagos subdivision which straddles FM 973 and Blake Manor Road.  

Dwyer Realty donated the land for the Lagos Elementary School which is currently under 

construction.   

     The subdivision is comprised of 675 acres for a master-planned community with both residential 

and commercial aspects.  Plans include 1,700 single family dwellings and 800 multi-family units and 

a half million square feet of retail space. Burnett noted that it will take approximately fifteen to 

twenty years to complete the project to total build-out.  He noted that the piece of land is unique in 

that portions of the property fall within the City of Manor while portions are located outside of 

Manor’s city limits but within Austin’s extra territorial jurisdiction. 

B. Employment opportunities with YMCA’s after school program at Manor ISD elementary campuses- 

 Represented by Austin Arnold, Katie Sullivan, Marisol Prins who provided information about after-

school employment opportunities in all eight of the Manor ISD elementary campuses. The YMCA 

will provide after-school care when school is dismissed until 6:30pm each school day.  The YMCA is 

hiring over 30 after school counselors, assistant site directors, and site directors to facilitate these 

programs.  

C. Candidates for Travis County District Attorney – Margaret Moore and Maura Phelan –  

Candidate Myra Phelan who is also currently the PSNA President presented information about her 

candidacy.  

VI.    Upcoming dates of interest: 

      Monday, August 22 – Manor ISD classes begin – watch for extra traffic 

      Tuesday, August 23 – Taylor Lane Road Improvement Project Open House 

                 6pm – 8pm at Blake Manor Elementary School.  

                A brief presentation will be made by members of the engineering staff  

                followed by Q/A session 

      Tuesday, November 8, 2016 – National, State, and County Elections     

VII. Adjourn – the meeting adjourned at 8:40pm. 

 

The next PSNA quarterly meeting is Tuesday, November 1 at 7pm  

                   at TerrAdorna Event Center 

 

 

 

 

   


